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SOLANO PROBATION PEACE OFFICER ASSOCIATION 

Greetings SPPOA, 

Below are the highlights for this month: 

 I would like everyone to refer to our MOU with the County of Solano, page 69, Section 24, Contract-
ing Out, as contracting out probation department duties has become more frequent. 

“ Prior to contracting out work which is customarily and routinely performed  by employees in 
classifications covered by this Memorandum of Understanding, the County agrees to provide at 
least sixty (60) calendar days prior notice to the Association and to meet and confer on the impact 
of the contracting out. “ 

As juvenile group counselors and probation officers, we wear many hats and tackle a wide-range 
of duties to handle the ever-evolving California criminal justice arena.  We as union brothers and 
sisters need to actively protect our identity. 

*********************************** 

The September 4th, 2019 SPPOA board meeting will be cancelled due to the CPC Completion Cere-
mony happening that night. This meeting will be re-scheduled later in the month. More information 
to come. 

***********************************          

The negotiation team met last Saturday, 8-17-19, in preparation of the next bargaining meeting with 
the County on 8-21-19.  On WEDNESDAY, 8-28-19, the team would like to give an informational meet-
ing to the entire membership on the status of the bargaining. The team will be at the Fairfield Main 
Office in the “Fairfield Room” on the first floor from 12pm-1pm.  The team will then be at JDF in the 
“ Cedar Pod” from 2:30pm-3:30pm.  

***********************************  

More communication and updates of SPPOA matters are being added on to our website… 

Please check it out!!!  Like...Right now...If you can  : ) 

                                     

                                Thank you everyone for all you do!  -Joe Martinez. Member Focused  
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